The board would like to thank all our members for their continued support in 2014.
2014 showed some new improvements we made such as a new sign, a new roof, new employee step entrance and
several other small improvements.

We have several other projects that we are looking to do in 2015 to make the club a nicer place for our members.
We would like to thank our Ladies Auxiliary for their contributions throughout the year.

Our other club affiliated organizations are Oaklane Quarter Midget Racing and Hawk Connie Mac Baseball who are
doing a great job with our youth in the community.

Your support of our small games of chance has also been outstanding. The majority of these funds go to help our
local charitable organizations such as local food banks, local Boy Scouts, Quakertown high school underfunded
activities, Trumbauersville Lions, local homeless shelters among others.

We have talked to many of you and the general consensus seems to be that the club is a great place to eat, drink and
enjoy company.
Thanks again and we are looking forward to a great 2015!
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